Tuesday Folders- The Tuesday Folder represents a sampling of your child’s work from the previous week. The papers are not a reflection of our total classroom program. Many learning activities are hands-on with no paper and pencil product. We utilize a variety of learning styles and strategies throughout the year. Please look for the folder every Tuesday and review the contents. The folder should be returned promptly on Wednesday and signed by a parent or guardian. The folder is a valuable tool for parents and teachers.
Reading Log- Research shows the more a child reads the better reader the child will become. Your child will be expected to read nightly. You may read to your child, your child may read to you, or you may want to share the task. Remember to sign the reading log calendar in the agenda every night. Practice makes perfect!
Homework- Your child will have homework every night but Friday (please check agenda). Homework reinforces skills taught in the classroom. Please help your child to remember to complete and return homework the day after it is assigned. Good habits and responsibility begin early!
Spelling- We do have a school wide developmental spelling program. It will begin after assessing and seeing evidence as to the areas of need. This program allows for differentiation according to the needs of the child.
Lunch-Our assigned lunchtimes are:
Mrs. Mastropolo….11:50-12:20
Ms. Griggs………...11:55-12:25
Ms. Pinero………..12:00-12:30
Mrs. Beaudin…….12:05-12:35

Outside Play- 2:00-2:30 Please dress your child appropriately.

Lucky Book Club Orders- Lucky Book Club order forms will be sent home throughout the year. You will have approximately a week to send the order back to school. We cannot accept cash for book club orders. Please send the correct amount in the form or a personal check or money order made out to: Lucky Book Club.

Classroom Management- We will each explain our classroom management system at Open House.

Special Classes- Our special time is 11:00-11:45 each day. We are on a four week rotation schedule.

Questions and Concerns- Please feel free to comment on the Tuesday Folder signature sheet, the agenda, send a note, or call and leave a message at the office. We will do our best to get back to with you as soon as possible. Sometimes previous commitments and scheduling will prevent us from getting back with you immediately.
Forgetting folders, lunch, etc.- If your child has forgotten homework, Tuesday folder, lunch, coat, etc., please leave the item in the office. The office staff will make sure your child receives the item. This will help us use our instructional time to the fullest and eliminate unnecessary interruptions. Thanks!
